

Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP supports Bishop McVinney Catholic Elementary School

July 11, 2013 - Rhode Island

Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP (PS&H) is celebrating its 25th anniversary this year. In honor of this milestone, they created the PS&H 25/25 initiative as a way to say thank you to the many members of their community who have supported them through the years.

In June, Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP sponsored a lighthouse tour of Narragansett Bay for 25 students and chaperones from Bishop McVinney Catholic Elementary School. "The firm is honored to be able to commemorate our milestone anniversary by providing these students a hands-on opportunity to learn more about Rhode Island's unique qualities," said Eugene Bernardo II, a partner at the firm.

With support from the Diocese of Providence, Bishop McVinney Catholic Elementary School was founded in 1973 as a result of enthusiastic collaboration of principals, faculty and parents who succeeded admirably in saving Catholic education for the children of South Providence and the surrounding urban area. The school continues to serve the Catholic educational needs of a diverse urban population with a proud, inspirational and somewhat miraculous history.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540